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Dear New Parishioner: 

 

Sending a thousand warm wishes to you and your family! A hearty welcome to St. John 

the Baptist Catholic Church Community. 

 

As Pastor of the parish, I extend a warm welcome and assure you of our commitment to 

assisting you in discovering the richness of our Catholic Community. Our community 

boasts a variety of vibrant ministries dedicated to service, offering numerous 

opportunities for your active participation. Alternatively, you can simply relish your 

parish membership and be part of our collective faith experience. 

 

Feel free to join us for Weekend and Weekday Mass and consider extending your 

involvement to outreach initiatives. Our dedicated ministers reach out to local shut-ins 

and those confined to hospitals and engage in charitable works throughout Dunnellon. 

 

We take pride in our affiliation with the Orlando Diocese and our role in fostering the 

Family of God in this region. May we serve as instruments of peace—spreading love 

where there is hatred, offering pardon where there is injury, and demonstrating care and 

commitment to the needy in times of hunger. 

 

I trust that your membership in our parish family will bring you joy and blessings. Should 

you ever need assistance, please don't hesitate to call me at 489-3166.  

 

Once again, a warm WELCOME to you! May God bless you and your loved ones as you 

embark on this new journey amid the picturesque rivers, lakes and forests of Dunnellon, 

Florida. 

 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 

 

 

Fr. Ramon Bolatete 

Pastor 

 

 

 

 

 


